

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk







11th November 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of another week - it will be Christmas before we know it!

Remembrance Services

Our school choir will be performing at St Leonard Church this Sunday as part of the church's remembrance service. We will also be laying a wreath at Newhaven Memorial Service. Many thanks to all those that are involved.

Parent Forum: Monday 21st November, 2.30pm

Come along and have your say! The Parent Forum is a new drop-in group that meets once a term. It gives parents the opportunity to voice questions, concerns and suggestions for the school. Please let the School Office know if you're interested in attending.

Sport Results

I am delighted to announce that our Year 5&6 girls' football team have won the annual Newhaven, Peacehaven and Telscombe Football Tournament held at Seahaven Academy – and without conceding a single goal! Read more about it on the school website.

Children In Need

Children are invited to dress up in 'something spotty' next Friday 18th November for Children In Need. We ask that the children bring in £1 for this which will all go to the charity.

Mrs Vidler's quest to 'spotify' Denton in support of Children In Need continues for all of next week also. You can 'sponsor a spot' for 50p and have your spot displayed in the school office. It really is getting very spotty indeed!

I hope you all enjoy a fantastic week ahead.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher